

SHERRY A CAGNOLI ASSISTANT POSTWASTER GENERAL LABOR RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

July 14, 1992

Mr. William Burrus
Executive Vice President
American Postal Workers
Union, AFL-CIO
1300 L Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20005-4128



Dear Bill:

This is in response to your inquiry at our July 9, 1992, meeting as to whether the Employer agrees that the changes to Article 7, Section 3.B, do not apply to offices with less than 200 man years.

We are in agreement that the changes to Article 7, Section 3.B of the 1990 National Agreement are not applicable to offices with less than 200 man years.

Sincerely,

Sherry A. Cagnoli

